
 

 
SDEA Board of Director’s Brief 

May 1
st
, 2012 

 

SDEA Board of Directors met at 4:30, May 1, 2013.  The following is a brief description 

of their actions: 
 

Committee Appointments: 

 

 The Board approved initial appointments to the SDEA bargaining commission.  The 

bargaining commission will ultimately consist of up to 20 members who will work to 

develop and execute a successful bargaining support campaign.  Their duties will include 

developing, distributing and tabulating member surveys to assess bargaining priorities, 

conducting listening sessions to gather member input and providing support to SDEA and 

our bargaining team throughout our 2013-2014 bargaining year.   

 The Board also approved the appointment of Bobbe Abts to the SDEA Elections 

committee. 

 

SDEA Budget for 2013-2014: 

 

 SDEA Treasurer, Manuel Gomez, presented the proposed the 2013-2014 SDEA General 

Budget for a first reading.  The proposed budget reflects feedback provided during budget 

hearings that were held in March and April.  The board voted to present the proposed 

budget to the Representative Council for a first reading on May 15
th
, 2013. 

 

 

Executive Reports 

 

President Bill Freeman:  

 The CTA Board and Leadership were currently in Sacramento lobbying to defeat SB 441, 

a teacher evaluation bill supported by Michelle Rhee and included the use of test scores 

to determine teacher performance and evaluation. SB 441 was defeated in committee 

thanks to efforts by CTA members 

Vice-President Lindsay Burningham:  

 Reported on to the impacts and effects of the District’s Attrition Model.  The District and 

SDEA will be meeting on May 10
th
. 

 

 

The next SDEA Board of Director’s meeting is scheduled for May 29
th
 at 4:30 pm. 


